

OGTOBER Vewsletter

Hi Dogtown Pack!

We hope you and your pet are doing well! In this month's newsletter, we're excited to share some exciting updates, helpful tips, and special offers from Dogtown. Let's dive in!

FUN FALL PHOTOS

This October, we're offering adorable fall-themed pet photos for just \$5 at all Dogtown locations! Dress your furry friend in their favorite costume or let us capture them in our autumn backdrop—either way, you'll have the cutest keepsake of the season. Spots are limited, so don't miss out!



UPCOMING EVENTS

Mark your calendars and bring your pups—Dogtown is hitting the town!



10/11

RAISE THE WOOF CANINE CARNIVAL AT DAYBREAK

10/27

WASHINGTON CITY TRUNK OR TREAT





TIP OF THE MONTH

Halloween Safety

Halloween is a treat for humans, but it can be tricky for pets!

- Keep candy (especially chocolate and xylitol-containing sweets) far out of reach. Even small amounts can be dangerous.
- Choose costumes wisely. Make sure outfits don't restrict movement, vision, or breathing—and always do a quick "comfort check."
 - Trick-or-treaters can be scary. If your dog is nervous around strangers or loud noises, set up a cozy, quiet space away from the door.